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          WELCOME TO YEAR 6 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
Firstly, may I introduce myself – I’m Mrs Thomason and I’ve been teaching in year 6 for 7 years (alongside Mrs Stedmans), so I think I know the ropes by now!  I will be teaching Monday to Thursday and Mr Hall will be teaching every Friday. We are really looking forward to welcoming the children back to school and hopefully back to a little more normality. 
Year 6 is a very important year for your child being their last year of primary school, before they move onto the next phase in their education.  I hope you will see from the information below that we are highly focussed on achievement and hope to make a very positive start to this academic year. 
· The school day – The school day will begin at 8.30am for year 6 rather than 9.00am, as we try to make up for some of the lost time in your child’s education. Year 6 will come into school via the main entrance and straight into the ICT suite. The end of the day will be as normal at 3pm.  We have a busy and varied timetable, as you can see below. 
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Revision, Reading and Key Skills – your child will be working on a busy timetable, with an emphasis on key skills, revision of important Numeracy and Literacy skills, plenty of Guided Reading and comprehension skill activities. Reading at home to an adult is still important in Year 6 and we do encourage children to do this at least three times a week. If your child is on ‘Free Reader’ level for their personal reading book, do please encourage them, along with us, to choose a book which will provide a challenge. At the start of the year children won’t be bringing a reading book home, however they will have access to Bug Club which is an online reading platform with lots of exciting books for all abilities (login details to be sent in September)
· Information for you and resources for home – you will find an information sheet on the website showing what is being taught across the term. It also includes a timetable for PE, homework and suggestions of how you can help your child at home. Weekly spellings are also posted on this page. 
· Homework and Assessments – homework will be allocated  and explained on Thursdays, in September this will be online, so your child will need access to a laptop (or tablet) and the internet. The children are encouraged to use Friday as an opportunity to come back to school and ask any questions they may have so they can complete homework over the weekend. If you have had a busy weekend, please get in touch and I can give until Tuesday for homework. Please assist your child as needed, but help them to work with increasing independence. A dictionary will be useful for Literacy homework. A spelling test will take place on a Thursday and new spellings will also be handed out on a Thursday. There will be a ‘Spelling Bee’ competition each term on a separate set of words from the year 5/6 word list.
· SATs –  SATs are at the beginning of May. Please avoid taking any holidays around this time it is important the the children attend school everyday. In preparation, alongside core lessons, the children will complete regular assessments in preparation, and revision programmes closer to the time. It is important for the children to see SATs early on to dispel any worries. We will complete SATs tests in November, January and March onwards. You will receive plenty of information regarding SATs week nearer the time.
· Any issues – please do call, to speak to me personally, if you need clarification on any issues or to discuss anything. 
Many thanks
Mrs Thomason
KS2 Manager
